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Upcoming Events 

November 29 - Boys Basketball vs. STAA, 5:00 (at Trinity) 

December 6 - Mid-Quarter Report Cards 

December 8 - Christmas Eve Practice, 9:00 - 11:00 

December 9 - Cookie Sale 

December 11 - Sing at Rennes West - 10:30, Rennes East - 1:30 

December 12 - Grades 3-8 sing in church, 7:00 

School Cleaning 

Nov. 26 - Dec. 2 Eisenbeis 

December 3 - 9 Eisenbeis 

December 10 - 16 Dura 

 

 

 



 

 

Christmas Eve Service Practice 

Christmas Eve service practice will begin on Saturday, December 8. Practices are from                         
9:00 - 11:00 and will also be held on December 15 and December 22 with a final practice                                   

on December 24 from 9:00 -10:00. Attendance at these practices is important. If your                           

child will not be participating in the Christmas Eve Service this year, please let your                             

child’s teacher know. 

Hot Lunch 

Hot Lunch for this week will be Tacos served by the Hurley family. The                           
cost is $2.00. 

 

Mission Offering 

Our new mission for the 1st semester is Kingdom                 
Workers and a new project they have, Reading Gardens in                   

Indonesia. These Reading Gardens will be used to               

improve literacy, but their greater purpose will be to                 

introduce children and their families to their Savior. Their                 

goal is to develop at least 14 Reading Gardens. 

$300 - Purchase and transport of one bookshelf 
$500 - Shipping of books 
$700 - Training of local volunteers 
$1,500 - Books for one library 
$3,000 - A complete Reading Garden 

Last week’s mission offering was  $35.00 .  Our total for the 1st semester is  $453.47. 

Singing at Rennes 

The K - 8th grades will be going to Rennes East and West on December 11 to sing                  
Christmas songs to the residents. We will be going to Rennes West at 10:30 and               
Rennes East at 1:30. We will be taking a bus. Parents are welcome to join us. Please                 
let us know in advance. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Today is Electronic Greetings Day! 

Observed annually on November    
29th, Electronic Greetings Day    
reminds us of how things have      
changed. The convenience and    
speed of sending an electronic     
greeting allows more people than     
ever to participate in this thoughtful process. We all enjoy it when someone remembers              
our birthdays, anniversaries and other important life events. While greeting cards           
continue to be used, electronic greetings are far more cost-effective and mean equally             
as much. 

Not long after the advent of electronic mail (e-mail) in 1993, the electronic greeting 
came along.  The first electronic greeting card site was The Electric Postcard and was 
created by Judith Donath in 1994 at the MIT Media Lab. 

Did you know? 

● The International Space Station travels 253 miles above the earth at 17,100 
miles per hour and completes a full circle of the earth every 90 minutes. 
Astronauts on board get to see a sunrise and sunset 16 times each day. 

● A bullet shot out of a rifle can exit the barrel at 
speeds up to about 2796 miles per hour. That's 
more than three times the speed of sound. 

● The first person to ride down Niagara falls in a 
barrel and survive was a 63 year old dance 
teacher from Pennsylvania named Annie Taylor. 
Before taking the plunge, she launched a test 
barrel with her cat inside. The cat survived. 

 
Source:  www.nationaldaycalendar.com 
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